
 
 

VECTOR POSTING 
 

UPDATE #3 
  

*** IMPORTANT OUTAGE NOTICE *** 
VECTOR – RAY INTERCONNECT WILL BE RETURNED TO SERVICE 

ON OCTOBER 6, 2023 WITH CONTINUED RESTRICTION 
 
October 5, 2023 

 
To Vector Shippers: 

 

UPDATE: The Vector Ray meter will be back in service on October 6, 2023.  
However, additional repairs are necessary and will be done at a time to be 
determined.  In the meantime, the operational capacity will continue to be limited 
to 120,00 Dth/d.     
 
The maximum capacity at the Vector Ray interconnect with Consumers Energy 
Company will be lowered to 120,000 Dth/d starting September 22, 2023, through 
October 3, 2023. On October 4 and 5, 2023, Vector Ray will be out of service for 
maintenance. The Locations impacted include the meter, PAL and TTS points (RM151, RM-
PAL and RM-TTS). 

 

Inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts:  

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development (734) 276-6189  

Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services (734) 210-8481  

 

Vector Pipeline 

 
 

38705 Seven Mile Road 
Suite 490 
Livonia, MI  48152 
USA 


